
Move to eVisa

Do you have a BRP, BRC, vignette 
sticker, or other paper documents to 
prove you can work, rent and access 

benefits in the UK?

The UK Government is changing the process in 2024

Physical immigration documents 
are being replaced with an online 

eVisa.

The UK Government is asking 
anyone who is a BRP holder to 

apply for an eVisa before the 31st 
of December 2024

Create your eVisa account at 
www.gov.uk/evisa


Scan this QR code to find out more 
about eVisas

 www.gov.uk/evisa



www.northwestrsmp.org.uk/general-information-for-migrants/evisas

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/online-immigration-status-evisa
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/online-immigration-status-evisa
https://northwestrsmp.org.uk/general-information-for-migrants/evisas/

